
 

ADOPTION OF THE REPORT 

19.1 The Report of the Twentieth Meeting was adopted. 

CLOSE OF THE MEETING 

20.1 On behalf of the Commission, Ambassador J. Berguño (Chile) recalled that Mr de 
Salas was attending his final Commission meeting as Executive Secretary.  He expressed the 
gratitude of the Commission for Mr de Salas’s years of dedicated and enthusiastic service to 
CCAMLR following his distinguished career in the Spanish Civil Service, and wished him 
and his family good fortune for the future. 

20.2 The Chairman added his best wishes to those of the Commission delegates and 
thanked the Executive Secretary, Secretariat staff, interpreters and sound technicians for their 
admirable support of the meeting.  He also noted that the many achievements of the meeting 
were due to the spirit of cooperation shown by the delegates, who all gave top priority to the 
aims of the Convention. 

20.3 The Chair of the Commission closed the meeting.  

 


